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I am in total opposition to this idea. The surplus funds should be returned! Current 

funding and programs are mismanaged as it is, and I have no faith that any of my 

money will be spent wisely by the state. The attempt to keep the surplus funds in a 

time of economic hardship for many is just another kick in the face for the tax paying 

citizens of Oregon.  


